

WEE WUNS WEEKDAY MINISTRIES MONTHLY NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2020

We would like to start by saying a special THANK YOU to our parents. Your understanding and patience with us as we navigate these uncharted waters is greatly appreciated. Our school year has had a blessed beginning. The classrooms and playground are full of light, laughter, and excitement! We welcomed back familiar little faces and we are getting to know many new students and families. As we transition into a new school year, our staff strives to create an atmosphere that is both reassuring and welcoming. Our staff is mindful that we are role models and seek to provide the safest and healthiest environment for the children in our care.

As we travel through these busy and unprecedented days, we should remember that Jesus saw everything and everyone as being alive and full of possibilities. We should all be encouraged to carry this attitude into everything we do. In a program such as ours, there is no such thing as a small task. Each task leads to a greater purpose, in which we recognize and nurture each child as a unique individual. We acknowledge that God has gifted each one with the talent, strength, and courage to grow and make a powerful difference in the world.

I praise you, for I am fearfully and wonderfully made. Wonderful are your works; that I know very well. Psalm 139.14

We are grateful to be moving forward and for this school year be a time of love, laughter, growth, and discovery for your child!

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call us.

- Geralyn & Lori



Toddler parents, please include at least 3 diapers in your child's bag each day.

PIZZA LUNCH -October 14th § 15th. An order form will be sent home closer to these dates. Feel free to contact your child's teacher using the mode of communication established in your child's class. We ask that you respectfully contact teachers between the hours of 8 am - 5 pm on school days. We appreciate your consideration of teachers' time after school hours.

Please use <u>black</u> or <u>blue</u> ink when writing checks for tuition. The bank will not accept checks written in any other color.

Morning carline reminders:

- If you have not completed your child's screening, let a staff member know before releasing your child.
- Your child MUST remain in your vehicle until a staff member approaches to receive your child. DO NOT walk your child to a staff member.
- When you pull up to a staff member, please put your car in park, step out of your car (wearing a mask over the mouth and nose) and assist your child with getting out of the car and putting their backpack on.
- ➤ All toys and stuffed animals must remain in your vehicle.

Fall pictures will be taken by Sock Monkey Photography the week of October 20th-23. Sock Monkey Photography is a local husband and wife team. They will be screened each day prior to entering the building. They will take the necessary precautions, including wearing a face covering and social distancing while taking photos.

PICTURE DAYS OCTOBER 20 - 23



**background & props may change (281) 726-1657 www.SockMonkeyPhotography.com

Toddler pictures will be October 20th and 21st and Preschool pictures will be taken October 22nd and 23rd. Sibling pictures will be taken before school each day. More information will be sent home closer to picture day.



Dear Families,

Let me introduce myself. My name is Greg Watkins, or in the childcare industry better known as "Greg the Chemical Guy". For the last 20 years I have been dedicated to providing the safest sanitizing and disinfecting products approved for use in childcare settings, as well as staff training on how to reduce infection in their schools.

The minimum standards for childcare licensing, minimum being the keyword, says to use a disinfectant or a sanitizing product according to manufacturer's directions, paying particular attention to contact times and toxicities levels on toys and crib rails. Our children deserve more than the minimum.

At the front door you will see a sticker designating this school is certified by Greg The Chemical Guy. This means this school takes pride in going above and beyond the minimum standards and they have made the investment in your child. Why? Because when your child is not sick it means more days learning and fewer work days missed for you. We want you to spend your time with a happy and healthy child, not a sick one.

www.gregthechemicalguy.com





Greg The Chemical Guy TM 2018